
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Happy Birthday 

 

Eline Y.   3/1 

Murphy N.   3/1 

Doris C.       3/3 

Virginia S.   3/9 

Helmut M.  3/18 

Ruth Ann   3/29 
 

 

 

On Sunday March 8th in the early 

morning hours daylight savings 

time begins, so set your clocks 

ahead 1 hour before going to 

bed. 

 

Going Out? 
On Monday March 9th breakfast 

group will be going to Moe 

Joe’s.  Meet at the front door at 

9:15 am 

On Monday March 23rd Lunch 

Bunch will be going to Westside 

Drive-In.  Meet at the front door. 

On Monday March 30th we have 

been invited to Nampa the Play 

Bingo.  We will be leaving at 

9:00 am. 

 

Entertainment 
For March 

Tues March 3th at 3:00 pm 

The Enablers 

 

Tues. March 10th at 3:00 pm 

Singing Duo 

Jeannie Squared 

 

Sat. March 14th at 11:00 am 

The Killarny Dancers 

In the main dining room 

 

Tues. March 17th at 3:00 pm 

Sean Rodgers 

On the Piano 

 

Tues March 26th at 3:00 pm 

Music & Memories 

In the library 

 

Tues. March 31th at 3:00 pm 

Gayle Chapman 

In the Activities Room 

   We love our 
   Housekeepers. 

What would this place be 

like without our cleaning 

girls?  

Their always smiling, 

pay great attention 

to details and love 

working with all of 

you. So next time you 

see      MaryLu,     Tomasa,    

Maria and Griselda give them a 

big  GRACIAS 

 

 

 

Resident  

Spotlight 

The young man in this month’s 

spotlight in none other than the 

Mayor of New Meadow, Idaho 

He was born in New Plymouth 

Idaho, and grew up in New 

Meadows Idaho where his father 

word a mechanic on logging 

equipment.  

He graduated from High School 

in 1957. He said “I was too poor 

to Leave town” so he stayed and 

worked as a logger.  Over time 

he worked his way into 

management. 

He married a childhood friend in 

1965 and they had two daughters 

whom he loved and adored. 

The Mayor loved to fish and 

would build his own fishing 

rods.  He also enjoyed playing 

golf. He is a veteran of the Army 

and loves to visit about 

basketball his girls.  The last car 

he purchased was a 2015 Silver 

Chevy Camaro. 

He served three terms as Mayor 

of New Meadows and lost his 

fourth term by a flip of a coin.  

That’s right, the vote was tied 

and by Idaho law the coin toss 

declared the winner. 
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The power of bestowing names is 

so great that in the Old Testament 

of the Bible it is God who grants 

this amazing gift to Adam and 

Eve. Modern psychologists agree 

that names are significant. As 

children develop the ability to 

speak, they name things to make 

sense of the world around them. 

The first full week of March  

is Celebrate Your Name Week, a 

time to appreciate our names. In 

1948, professors at Harvard 

University studied the success of 

recent Harvard graduates. As it 

turned out, those with common 

names like Mike had found more 

success than those with unusual 

names such as Berrien.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Power of Names 

 
The professors concluded that 

rare or unusual names had 

negative psychological effects. 

More studies followed, and they 

bore out similar results. Names 

seemingly influence where we go  

to school, where we choose to live, 

who we marry, and even the kind 

of financial investments we  

make. Psychologists have 

attempted to explain this 

phenomenon as a result of the 

“implicit-egoism” effect, or the 

fact that we are drawn to things 

that resemble us. Other 

psychologists offer a different 

explanation. Names send 

powerful signals about where we 

come from: our native country, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

economic back-ground, ethnicity 

and religion. When we hear a 

name, we hear so much more. Of 

course, not everyone loves their 

given name. According to Legal 

Zoom, people often change their 

name if it’s very common. They 

list Britney and Ashley as two 

examples. Another reason people 

change their name is because it’s 

difficult to spell or pronounce. 

Celebrate Your Name Week is a 

chance to be proud of not just our 

names but of who we are. When 

you introduce yourself, say your 

name loud and proud, for the way 

you treat your name shows the 

way that you want to be treated. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Most 20 most popular names over the last 100 years 

1 James 4,764,644 Mary 3,328,565 

2 John 4,546,819 Patricia 1,562,727 

3 Robert 4,535,897 Jennifer 1,466,854 

4 Michael 4,323,074 Linda 1,448,194 

5 William 3,631,876 Elizabeth 1,436,232 

6 David 3,560,660 Barbara 1,406,173 

7 Richard 2,477,879 Susan 1,105,188 

8 Joseph 2,367,801 Jessica 1,044,492 

9 Thomas 2,167,014 Sarah 995,436 

10 Charles 2,124,748 Karen 985,261 

11 Christopher 2,025,963 Nancy 971,838 

12 Daniel 1,882,400 Margaret 968,332 

13 Matthew 1,591,773 Lisa 964,705 

14 Anthony 1,400,849 Betty 948,725 

15 Donald 1,357,533 Dorothy 878,637 

16 Mark 1,345,366 Sandra 873,403 

17 Paul 1,296,573 Ashley 845,462 

18 Steven 1,279,636 Kimberly 836,685 

19 Andrew 1,248,926 Donna 824,044 

20 Kenneth 1,231,665 Emily 820,233 

 


